
1

Elsen, Nikki

From: Pamela Anibas <panibas68@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 12:04 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Concerns About Agenda Item 24-1437

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As a resident of La Crosse, I wanted to share my thoughts on agenda 
item 24-1437, the resolution to sell 626 Monitor Street to Property Logic III. I urge you to reconsider this 
proposal and vote NO. 
 
The North Side deserves thoughtful, impactful development. The Fire House Commons project stands 
out as a proposal that not only supports local small businesses but also fosters a sense of community 
and shared purpose. It represents a vision that prioritizes long-term benefits for residents and aligns with 
La Crosse’s commitment to sustainable growth. 
 
I believe we should focus on projects that truly reflect the needs and potential of the area. The Fire House 
Commons proposal has the ability to bring real, positive change to the North Side and deserves careful 
consideration over other options. 
 
Thank you for your time and for listening to the voices of our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
Pam Anibas 
La Crosse Resident 
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